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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
We would be grateful if you were able to provide responses to the questions below as it relates to your Trust’s current use of Electronic Health Record systems.

 

If you are unable to answer any of the questions please state so and move to the next question. If you require any clarification regarding the questions stated please do not hesitate to contact us via reply email. We appreciate you time taken to consider and respond to this request.

 

1. Does the trust use an Electronic Health Record (EHR) for clinical documentation?  

OUR RESPONSE: Yes.
2. If yes to (1), who is the principal software provider for this record system?  

OUR RESPONSE: TPP (The Phoenix Partnership).
3. If yes to (1), which EHR system is currently in use?
OUR RESPONSE: SystmOne.  
4. If yes to (1), is this EHR system used across all clinical departments and sites in the trust?
OUR RESPONSE: Yes.
5. If no to (1), does the trust have a timeline to implement an EHR system?
OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.
6. If the trust has plans to implement a new EHR system, which software provider has been chosen to provide an EHR system?

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.



